
Please do not expose my area to dangerous train derailments and explosions from LPG trains and export 
facilities.  They expose us to danger we do not want. 
 
Also Portland has a reputation for supporting sustainability. This type of energy is bad for climate 
change. Many of us will remember the Portland Planning and Sustainability Commissions actions on this 
matter forever. 
 
Thanks for your consideration, 
 
Jeff Davies 
9025 N Allegheny Ave. 
Portland, OR 97203-2301 
ecotours@teleport.com (work email) 
503-475-0226 cell 
 
 


